
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

BULLETIN 10 04032025 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 April 3, 2025 
 
Subject:            VA - Elimination of Builder Identification Number 
 
Effective:     Immediately 
 
 
Today, the VA announced the publication of VA Circular 26-25-1, Elimination of Builder Identification 
Number for Certain Guaranteed Loans. 
 
The Department of Verterans Affairs (VA) is rescinding the procedure for builders to request a VA builder 
identification number for processing VA-guaranteed loans on new and proposed construction properties. 
 These changes go into effect immediately.  
 
For more information, please review Circular 26-25-1. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 
 
 

 
We appreciate your business! 

https://www.benefits.va.gov/HOMELOANS/documents/circulars/26-25-01.pdf

